
Do you want to meet a world leading 
cosmologist who has spent one year on the 

south pole operating a telescope?  

…and have free pizza and drink at the same time? Come to 
the Physics and Physical Oceanography sponsored pizza 
lunch on Thursday March 31 and chat with Dr. Keith 
Vanderlinde, this years CAP undergraduate lecturer.  

Department of Physics and Physical Oceanography

PHYSICS PIZZA LUNCH 
Thursday, March 31, 2016 

1:00-1:50pm 
Room C3024

Apizza = θR2/2

Welcome!


